GREEN EARTH
ARBORICULTURAL & ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANCY

14 Buffins Road,
Odiham, Hampshire
RG29 INZ

Date: 18/05/21

To: Helen Edwards
2 Cheviot Close
Camberley

Dear Madam

I confirm The Birch tree (1) is growing very close to the mature Scots Pine in the front garden
and has a lean away from the Pine and has die back in the canopy. Removal of this tree could
benefit the Pine with no serious loss of amenity.

The Pine (2) in the rear garden appeared healthy but a little unbalanced. Removal of the four
lowest branches would produce some balance and increase light in the garden /house. The work
would not be detrimental to the tree if arranged by a competent contractor without any serious
loss of amenity.

Thank you

David Sanger
BSc (Hons), FArborA. DipArb (RFS)




